
Meeting Minutes – November 2014 
 
Hiltonia Association General Meeting --  Minutes from November 12, 2014 

The Kids Halloween Party coordinated by Michael Nalbone and held at Brian Viehland’s 
house was a huge success with 20+ kids in attendance. 

The Kids Halloween Party at Michael Nalbone’s house was a huge success with 20 kids in 
attendance. 

Our membership is now 147. 

Noreen Duncan sent a hospitality basket to the Perez family. She noted that we need new 
shirts. 

More on the meeting with the Director of Public Works: She will do a traffic study to see if we 
are eligible for stop signs or speed bumps. She will look into a permit for amplified sound and 
craft a noise ordinance. 

The First Friday at Pho Tan went very well with 25 or so attending. 

There are still a few vacant properties in the neighborhood. Isles keeps the list. The fines are: • 
$250 for the first year • $500 for the second • $750 for the third • $1,000 for the fourth 

The Nominating Committee is coming along. Brian Viehland is willing to serve as Treasurer if 
needed, Noreen Duncan will serve a 2nd term as Corresponding Secretary. Most important is 
that we are still look for a President and two Vice Presidents. 

The meeting was adjourned. 

We are always looking for stories for The Hilltone! 


